16 May 2025

GMB UNION @ SCHOOLS, ACADEMIES & COUNCILS

Dear Member

NJC PAY OFFER - MEMBER UPDATE

You will have recently received information about the 2025 NJC pay offer.

The GMB Durham and Tees Team are currently conducting workplace visits across
Schools, Academies and Councils, listening to members, answering questions and
discussing what this offer means for you.

An electronic vote on the NJC pay offer will be sent out to all affected members in early
June 2025.

The ballot will close on Thursday 20 June 2025.

Please keep an eye on your inbox and make sure your contact details are up to date, so
you don’t miss your vote.

Should you have any amendments, please contact durhamtees@gmb.org.uk

Regards

GMB Durham and Tees Team




